
Dear Expectant Parent,  

 

Thank you from the bottom of our hearts for looking through our little window into who 

we are and what we have to offer.  We are grateful to be considered for such an amazing 

gift.  We are fully dedicated to providing a loving, safe, and forever home for your child.  

We hope to meet you one day so you can have peace and reassurance that we are the right 

family.  Your wishes and dreams for the upbringing of your child are very important to us 

and we will do that to the best of our ability.  We are committed to the relationship you 

prefer to have through this journey.  Your child will always know the loving decision you 

made for him or her.  While we may not be what you may nor fit what you are looking 

for, we hope and pray you find a family where your heart is filled knowing you made the 

right choice.   

 

A little about us:  We met each other in middle school having that young love flourish 

into later marrying in 2003.  From the beginning we wanted to have a family.  Having 

children in our home is something we have prayed for continuously.  Julie was diagnosed 

with endometriosis in early adolescent years.  We have been through several rounds of 

IUI and IVF procedures.  As doctors kept finding more hindrance in us conceiving, it was 

evaluated that we would have a 2% chance or less.  This was devastating to us as we 

wanted a family.  Both of us felt our journey was not over.  Dennis was at a family 

funeral when he heard a family member say she worked for an adoption agency.  He 

asked her for some information.  Later that evening we looked into the agency and 

realized this was perfect for us.  Adoption felt like we found our calling.  We told our 

family and friends we found the path God has made for us, and we are excited to see 

what is yet to follow.  Our family and friends have been amazing over the years through 

all of our trials.  We are blessed to have this group by our side.  Our marriage is strong, 

and we have a tight bond.  We support each other through thick and thin.  We are very 

excited to start this next step in our journey. 

 

Dennis & Julie 

 


